
 

 
 

GREENPARK SCHOOL 

 Give your child the advantage 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPH DAY 

_______________________________________________ 
 

Dear Parent/Caregivers 
 
School photos will be taken on Thursday 26 October 2017. 
 
Every child will be photographed individually and/or in their class groups. 
PLEASE NOTE: There will be no team photos taken on this day. 
 
If you would like a sibling photo, please collect an online form from the office. 
This form needs to be returned to the office by Wednesday 25 October. 
 
After photo day, every child will be issued with an individual shoot key code to 
view their photos and order online.  
 
If you do not have access to a computer a supply of envelopes will be available 
at the school office. 
 
Photolife give a free delivery period of three weeks from the date the shoot 
keys are dispatched to the school for parents to place their orders. Outside this 
free delivery period, delivery will be at the cost of the person ordering.  
 
Children must be wearing their school uniform for their class photo. They can 
bring a change of clothes for individual and sibling portraits if you wish. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Graeme Lind 
Principal 


